
• In response to recent events surrounding animal activists 
indications of “rescuing” farm animals, the Niagara County Sheriff’s 
Office would like to remind farmers and livestock owners to be 
vigilant for any suspicious activity on their property.

• If you see any suspicious vehicles on or around your property, 
attempt to get a description of suspicious vehicle, including license 
plate if possible.  If the vehicle leaves the area prior to the arrival of 
law enforcement, try to get a direction of travel .

• Get description of suspicious persons including race, sex, and other 
physical descriptors.
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• Report any and all suspicious behavior to law enforcement 
immediately either by calling 716-438-3393 or 911 in an 
emergency.  Do no attempt to engage suspicious people or 
vehicles.

• Make sure you have your property secured as best you can. 
Keys removed from vehicles, property illuminated as best you 
can. 

• If it is safe to do so, attempt to gather photographs or video 
for law enforcement to use in the investigation.


